From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 22 October 2014 16:31
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: 14/00008/SCOP Gavray Drive East 

Rebecca,

I have no objections to the proposed extent of the EIA on this part of the site. However, additional information on whether any of the trees which have been identified as having bat roosting potential will be affected by the proposals (ie those that will need to be removed or lopped) should be provided within the Ecology Report. Those trees with medium to high potential for bats, which will be impacted on, should have had recent emergence surveys carried out, in order to identify the likely species using them and enable the mitigation scheme to be adjusted accordingly. 
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